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DPIE Issue  Goodman Response 

• It is noted that the proposed areas and car 
parking spaces identified in Table 3 of the 
Modification Report do not match with the 
figures shown on the site plan for Buildings 
1B and 1C (OAK-DA-DA30 E). Please 
ensure the figures are in agreement between 
the report and plans, and that adequate 
parking spaces are provided in accordance 
with any changes in GFA and the relevant 
parking rate.  

- EIA has been updated to ensure Figures in 
table on pg.4 are updated and correct.  

 
(See Appendix B – Updated EIA) 

• The Department has received the attached 
advice from TransGrid, which appears to 
have already been sent to AT&L. Please 
confirm whether the advice has been 
reviewed by Goodman/AT&L and whether 
any changes to the modification are required. 
It is noted that further information/clarification 
is requested under Point 3 of the letter. 

- See AT&L’s response to TransGrid, 
responding to request for additional 
information  

 
(See Appendix A – TransGrid response) 
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